
 

 

Dear Freshman Parents/Guardians, 

 

Since the 2018-2019 school year, OLMA has operated as a 1:1 Chromebook school.  This technology initiative 
allows for each student to have an individual Chromebook device for educational use at school and at home and 
is designed to support and enhance the learning experience for our students and faculty.  

 

OLMA is committed to preparing students for success in the classroom and beyond and the 1:1 Chromebook 
initiative strengthens our ongoing focus on technology as a key to unlocking the 21st Century skills necessary in a 
digital world.  The requirement of individual devices fosters a challenging and engaging personalized learning 
environment and stimulates student motivation, creativity, and growth vital for thriving in an innovative society.  

 

As part of this 1:1 Initiative, ​all incoming freshmen are required to purchase a Chromebook. ​ A Q&A has been 
developed and is enclosed to provide our families with additional information on the Chromebook 1:1 Initiative, 
including specifications and recommendations for purchasing a Chromebook device.  

 

Should you have any further questions, please contact Ms. Valore, Dean of Academics & Leadership: 
ms.valore@olmanj.org​.  

 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Ms. Jennifer A. Valore 
Dean of Academics and Leadership  
Our Lady of Mercy Academy 
1001 Main Road | Newfield, NJ  08344 
t:​  ​856.697.2008 ext. 110 
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